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November 30, 2011 
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: 2012 IRM Rate Application 
EB-2011-0207 
Updated PIL’s Models 
 
 
Enclosed please find Woodstock Hydro Services Inc. updated PIL’s models.  There are seven (7) excel 
models. 
 
These PIL’s models are being filed in the following manner; 
 

• separately through the Board’s web portal,  
• via email to all  Parties cc’d on this letter, 
• 2 paper copies and one CD with electronic copy of the files to the Board Secretary, 
• 1 CD with electronic copy of the files to Jay Shepherd, (SEC) 
• 1 CD with electronic copy of the files to David MacIntosh (Energy Probe) 
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Should you require further information or clarification please contact me at 519-537-7172 ext. 240 or 
peitel@woodstockhydro.com. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Patti Eitel, CGA 
Manager of Accounting and Regulatory Affairs 
Woodstock Hydro Services Inc. 
16 Graham Street 
Woodstock ON  N4S 6J6 
Telephone: 519-537-7172 ext 240 
Email: peitel@woodstockhydro.com 
 
 
 
cc: David MacIntosh, Energy Probe 
       Jay Shepherd, SEC 
       Wayne McNally, SEC  
       Shelly Grice, P.Eng, VECC 
       Michael Buonaguro, VECC 
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